









HOYLAND COMMON PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.hoylandcommonprimary.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

Academy Conversion

We are pleased to announce that following an extremely long process, Hoyland Common Primary School successfully converted to an Academy with effect from 1 October 2013.

We will continue to be Hoyland Common Primary School. The word Academy will not be incorporated into our name and the uniform will not change.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your on-going support. We very much look forward to the exciting opportunities our new status as an Academy will bring and one which will enable us to continue to provide an excellent education for our students as well as furthering the development of the school.

Yours Sincerely

Tom Banham Headteacher